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Communication dated 18 October 2010 received 
from the Resident Representatives of Australia 

and Japan to the Agency regarding a Joint 
Statement by Foreign Ministers on Nuclear 

Disarmament and Non-Proliferation 
 

 

 

 

 

The Director General has received a letter dated 18 October 2010 from the Resident Representatives 
of Australia and Japan to the Agency regarding the Joint Statement on nuclear disarmament and 
non-proliferation which was issued by the Foreign Ministers of Australia, Canada, Chile, Germany, 
Japan, Mexico, the Netherlands, Poland, Turkey and the United Arab Emirates on 22 September 2010. 

As requested by the Resident Representatives of Australia and Japan in the aforementioned letter, the 
Joint Statement is circulated herewith for the information of all Member States. 
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